
 

Kristin Gentry, Family Support Division, is awarded the Innovative Suggestion of the 
Year.  Kristin found an opportunity to improve the way documents are shared 
amongst offices. Kristin’s exceptional suggestion exemplifies how employee ideas 
can initiate new methods, practices, plans and designs which add value to state 
government or creatively solve a unique problem. 

 


